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28th June 2023 
 
Mr Mattie McGrath, T.D., 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House,  
Dublin 2. 
 

PQ 29444/23 
To ask the Minister for Health to outline how donors to St. Brigid's District Hospital Carrick-
on-Suir can claim their money back after the hospital was closed in 2020. 
 
Dear Deputy McGrath, 
 
The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the 
above Parliamentary Question, which was submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 
 
I have reviewed the matter and the following is the current position. 
 
At this time Older Person Services are developing a process with colleagues in SECH Finance and in 
accordance with Charity Regulations and Financial Regulations which will enable donors to St. Brigid’s 
District Hospital Carrick-on-Suir whereby previously donated monies may be reclaimed.  
 
As soon as the process has been approved this office will provide you with an update.  
 
I trust this clarifies.  Should you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

Yours sincerely,  

 

___________________ 

Helen McDaid  
Head of Service Older Persons  
South East Community Healthcare 
 


